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Robert B. Warren
T: 416-947-5075
rwarren@uweirfoulds.com

November 21, 2008
File 10606.00035

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli :
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. ("OPG")/EB - 2007-0905

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada in this matter.

We have received a copy of a letter, dated November 20, 2008 from Peter Thompson, in which
he proposes certain revisions to OPG's Draft Rate Order. We are instructed by our client to
advise you that our client supports the positions set out in Mr. Thompson's letter.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP
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Robert B. Warren
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cc:  Torys, Attn: Mike Penny
Ontario Power Generation Inc., Attn: Andrew Barrett
Julie Girvan
Borden Ladner Gervais, Attn: Peter Thompson
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